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15th January 2025 
 

R.E: Pendarren Outdoor Education Centre, Year 6 residential trip 
14th -18th July 2025 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We are excited to share the news that, this year, our residential trip to Pendarren House will 
be taking place from 14th-18th July 2025.  
 
 
We expect all children in year 6 to participate in this residential trip; in order to provide more 
information about the experience, we will be holding a meeting on Tuesday 11th February at 
3:45 pm, in 6 Maple. We expect the meeting to last for approximately half an hour. It will be 
an opportunity for you to learn all about the Pendarren experience and ask questions 
regarding the visit.  
 
 
I look forward to seeing you all at the meeting.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Kelli  
 
Assistant Head 

 

  


